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Dear Editor:

Hungry children struggle to concentrate and learn. Yet, each day, thousands of New Jersey school children begin their day with an empty stomach, despite the fact that a federal program exists to ensure all kids have a nutritious breakfast that can help them concentrate and learn.

New Jersey schools are making progress, as a growing number of districts are switching to serving “breakfast after the bell” – rather than before school when students have not yet arrived. This approach, typically done in the classroom during the first few minutes of the school day, significantly boosts student participation and helps more children succeed in school.

Not only is this good for students and families, breakfast after the bell also returns more federal dollars to school districts to feed hungry students. New Jersey invests considerably in education. This simple change can help to leverage that investment.

I encourage school leaders in our area to explore more effective ways to serve breakfast. Information and resources can be found at www.njschoolbreakfast.org.
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